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Notification Date: February 14, 2025 
 
Change Notification #:  EL250214 
 
 
Change Title:  End of Life Notification for GCC-2   
 
Product Affected:  GCC-2:  GEMexpress™ II 
 
 
Change Description:  The GCC-2 will no longer be available after November 7th, 2025 due to the EOL of 
key components. 
 
 
Recommended Action:   Customers affected by this EOL notice are advised to place last time buy (LTB) 
orders as follows: 

Last date for bookings (LTB):  May 9th, 2025 
Last date for shipments (LTS):  November 7th, 2025 

 
Amulet recommends that customers purchase a minimum of 2 years of buffer stock of the GCC-2. 
 
 
Recommended Replacement:  A new version of the GCC-2 is currently in development.  The new 
version will have more on-board memory and a considerable performance boost, but will maintain 
software backwards compatibility and functionality with the GCC-2.  The form factor and pinout, 
however, will change.  The new version is expected to be released in late 2026. 
 
 
Contact Information:  Please contact Amulet Technologies at sales@amulettechnologies.com or call 
408-374-4956 x1001. 
 
 
 
Product technical support will be provided for any units purchased for up to 1 year past the purchase 
date. 
 
Product warranty remains at 1 year past the purchase date. 
 
 


